
 
 

 

 

 

 

09 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Comic Relief 2022 

As you are probably aware, the Comic Relief Red Nose Day will be held this year on Friday 18 March 

2022. Comic Relief is a fantastic charity which does amazing work supporting vulnerable people, both 

in the UK and overseas, and we would really like to get our school community involved in supporting 

the charity. 

Our event is called “Broadstone’s Bonkers Barnets!” 

We would like to invite all learners to participate in Broadstone’s Bonkers Barnet on the Friday. In 

exchange for a suggested donation of £1, pupils may style their hair any way they wish – the crazier 

the better! The school council will be choosing a child from each year group who they feel has the 

funniest, craziest hair to win 10 house points.  

Please note that children will be wearing their normal school uniform on this day.  

We would like to thank you in advance for your support with this very worthwhile cause. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ella Crocker 

Year 2 Teacher 

School Council Lead 

                      
 

 


